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Dear Colleagues, 

It is now some eight months since the new Governance arrangements came into being for Catholic 

Parish Primary Schools and Catholic Regional Secondary Colleges within the Archdiocese.  And it is now 

three months since I was appointed by Archbishop Peter to the new role within the Archdiocese of 

Episcopal Vicar for Catholic Schools. 

These past eight months have presented both opportunities and challenges, in particular to principals 


